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PE2001/F: Withdraw the ‘Supporting transgender 
young people in schools’ guidance from Scottish 
schools  
  

 

Thank you for your letter of 20th April 2023 seeking information on the 

review of our ‘Technical guidance for schools in Scotland.’ 

We have started to review this guidance. 

We expect to complete an initial review of the guidance by the end of the 

summer and we will keep you updated. 

We will thereafter continue to update the guidance as necessary in the 

light of new evidence or changes to the law. 

 

  
 


